
GREENWICH TOWNSHIP 

MINUTES OF BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING 

MARCH 23, 2021  

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Mayor Reinhart called the meeting to order stating “adequate notice of this meeting was 

provided in compliance with the Open Public Meeting Act by notifying the South Jersey Times 

on March 16, 2021.” 

 

Roll Call -  Mayor Reinhart, Deputy Mayor Orr and Committeeman Werley. Also present 

were: Kim Fleetwood, Treasurer;  and Lisa Garrison, Township Clerk. 

 

 Ms. Fleetwood reviewed the budget with the Township Committee.  After review and 

discussion the Committee requested Ms. Fleetwood to review with the Township Auditor to 

introduce the budget with a ½ cent increase. 

 

On motion of Mayor Reinhart, seconded by Deputy Mayor Orr to open the public 

comment, unanimously carried. Mr. Carluzzo questioned if his email from the previous meeting 

had been received.  Ms. Garrison indicated she had not received it at which time Mr. Carluzzo 

repeated his comment that he felt the appointment of Mr. Pisarski to the Land Use Board was a 

conflict of interest  along with the appointments of Penny Watson and Michael Henry as they 

worked together.  Mr. Mazzeo questioned if anyone had heard the noise that sounded like a 

explosion.   There being no further comment forthcoming on motion of Deputy  Mayor  Orr, 

seconded by Mayor Reinhart to close the public comment, unanimously carried. 

 

 There being no further business to come before the Township Committee on motion of 

Deputy Mayor Orr and seconded by Committeeman Werley to adjourn, unanimously carried. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 Lisa Garrison, RMC 

 Township Clerk 

 


